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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

05/01/2020  10:37:392019/4227/P SUPC Jonathan Byatt  improvements to the adventure playground area on Hampstead Heath out of the welcome. This area is used 

both in and out of hours by older children and younger teens who use it too to practice and hone their skills 

and flexibility. Most of the changes will enhance the overall look and feel and facilities available. However 

apart from a rope swing it may not Challenge part of the core user group Who use the facilities. Could I 

recommend thought be given to a larger more challenging obstacle within the scope of these changes. 

Parents will supervise and guide their younger children away from such an obstacle, however the older 

children and young teens who are major users of the park will enjoy such a new challenge alongside the 

existing facilities.
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